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The Department of the Navy developed a standard policy for the management of asbestos during facility renovation and demolition of Navy buildings.  The policy sets minimum requirements for asbestos identification, abatement, and related training in adherence to Asbestos Hazard Emergency Response Act.  The policy also mandates a thorough asbestos survey for all renovation and demolition projects before advertising the project.

The Navy reengineered the policy, which supplements existing policy from the Environmental Protection Agency, the Occupational Health and Safety Administration, and the State of South Carolina Environmental Protection Agency with new and revised guidance and synthesized all the information into user-friendly five-page report with supporting information.

The Navy expects that this new policy will ensure cost effective safe designs while avoiding the liability and costs that have occurred in the past when asbestos is found after the contract is awarded.

For additional information, contact Mr. John Knox at (843) 820-5558 or via e-mail at knoxjl@efdsouth.navyfac.navy.mil

